
Parks & Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes – June 4, 2020  Approved 6-29-2020 
 

Meeting began at 3:00 pm  

Present: Ryan M., Mike C., Ronalee R., Lisa D. 
 
Guests: None 

New Business 

Review/Vote to approve minutes from March 3, 2020  

Ryan McAdams made a motion to approve the minutes, Mike Colburn seconded the motion.  All in favor 
minutes approved as written. 

Covid 19 Regulations and Our Fields  

Discussed the Governor’s restrictions on youth sports.  Mike reported only practices can occur. Due to 
this most teams will not be having a season.  If we see any request for field use, we will require their 
plans to comply with the Governor’s regulations.   

Outdoor Workouts – Discussion around use of fields for outdoor workouts. Ronalee discussed the fact 
that the Governor has now allowed outdoor workouts and there have been a couple of trainers 
interested in using the fields. Ronalee asked if we should be charging for use of the field. Lisa stated that 
the Library is currently using the Town Common for their yoga.  Members discussed if it is fair to charge 
one group and not another.  Recommendation was that we ask for donations from groups that request 
to use our fields/common.  

Other Business-  None 

 

Old Business       

Partridge Brook Park Concession Stand- The concession stand should be arriving soon. Lisa updated 
members that the grinder pump was put in for the sewer.   

Other Business - None 

 

 

Meeting ended at approximately 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by  

Ronalee Ray-Parrott in the absence of Leigh-Anne Dufour 


